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Report on the 9th International Conference on Geomorphology
Alejandro Montes
CADIC-CONICET, Ushuaia, Tierra del Fuego, Argentina; Universidad Nacional de la Patagonia SJB, Comodoro Rivadavia, Chubut, Argentina, alejandrogeomontes@gmail.com
 Dear Marta Della Seta, 



I am pleased to inform you that my scientific and human experience at the 9th ICG was very interesting and exceeded my expectations. It was a great opportunity to witness a large number of scientific works related to specific topics that interest me the most. The presentation of my results was very enriching to me because it let me exchange observations with colleagues from very different places. Also, I was able to make contacts to generate possible future works. Undoubtedly, this opportunity of sharing experiences and knowledge with other researchers will also generate work activities and open new questions in the future. 



I had both the benefit and the extra responsibility of participating on behalf the Argentine Association on Quaternary and Geomorphology during the IAG council meetings due to the absence of our directors. This allowed me to experience the decision-making mechanism of the IAG with members from very diverse countries.



In addition to the scientific aspects, I consider myself fortunate to have met both young and experienced researchers in a context as special as New Delhi. I am sure that I will remember the days in this incredible city the rest of my life. I did not participate in the post-conference intensive course because of my personal decision to be part of the excursion to the Thar desert. Therefore I will always be grateful to the IAG for this unique opportunity to experience an international conference about such a fascinating discipline, held in one of the most extraordinary places in the world. I believe that allocating funds to encourage the participation of young researchers from countries with economic difficulties is a great success of the IAG.

